
   

 
 
 
 
 

July 17, 2014 
 
Mr. Matthew Burke, QA Manager 
Premier Technology, Inc. 
1858 West Bridge Street  
Blackfoot, ID 83221 
 
SUBJECT:  PREMIER TECHNOLOGY, INC. – POSTPONEMENT OF PREVIOUSLY  

        ANNOUNCED INSPECTION 
 
Dear Mr. Burke,  
 
As discussed in a letter dated June 27, 2014, (Agencywide Document Access and Management 
System Accession No. ML14181B150), the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff 
planned to perform an inspection of Premier Technology, Inc., to review implementation of your 
quality assurance program in accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations  
(10 CFR) Part 50, Appendix B and 10 CFR Part 21.  The letter discussed a preliminary schedule 
for the inspection.  The inspectors planned to arrive at your facility in Blackfoot, Idaho on 
Monday, August 11, 2014, and conduct the inspection through Friday, August 15, 2014.  
However, based on changes to your testing and manufacturing schedule, the NRC is 
postponing this inspection until a later date.  The new inspection dates will be announced in a 
subsequent letter.  The lead inspector for this effort is Samantha Crane; you may contact her at 
301-415-6380 or via electronic mail at Samantha.Crane@nrc.gov.  
 
The following docket number has been assigned to your facility:  99901394.  Please reference 
this number on any correspondence sent to the NRC. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
Edward H. Roach, Chief 
Mechanical Vendor Branch 
Division of Construction Inspection 
  and Operational Programs 
Office of New Reactors 
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